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In compliance with D.O No. 08, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
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(Visit www.depedaklan.online)

Attached is the Letter of the Central Philippines University dated July 16,
2024, requesting to hold a career guidance activity and conduct the Central
Philippines University College Aptitude Test (CPUCAT) at the Regional
Science High School within September or October 2024, as stipulated in the
letter. The details and overview of this program are attached for references.

For more information and inquiries, contact:

ERNEST HOWARD B. DAGOHOY
Office-In-Charge

Office of the President

Central Philippines University

Jaro, Iloilo City

Tel: (033) 329-1971

Email: student-recruitment@cpu.edu.ph

NSATM/

Poblacién, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (265 37401 265 3741 1 265 3743 1 265 3744)
Website: www.depedaklan.online

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph
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CENTRAL PHILIPPINE UNIVERSITY o »m.-...n..,..‘.w_u.,ﬁ

Jaro, lloilo City
Tel: (033) 3291971 local 1073 Telefax: (033) 3291654 Email: student-recruitment@cpu.edu.ph

July 16, 2024

Dr. FELICIANO C. BUENAFE, JR., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Province of Aklan

Dear Dr. Buenafe:
Greetings from Central Philippine University (CPU)!

We are writing to request permission to hold a career guidance activity and conduct the
Central Philippine University College Aptitude Test (CPUCAT) at the Regional Science High School
(RSHS) within September or October 2024. ’

The 15-minute career guidance activity can be during the class break. Information on
academic programs, scholarships, and other opportunities at CPU will be shared.

The CPUCAT which takes 3.5 hours is proposed to be open to students from RSHS as
well as those from other high schools in Aklan. This will also provide students in Aklan the
opportunity to take the CPUCAT right within the province.

Consistent with the vision of CPU, “Exemplary Christian Education for Life (EXCEL)
responsive to the needs of the total person and the world”, we believe that through this
initiative, we can share our commitment to holistic and Christ-centered education with your
students, preparing them to meet the demands of a rapidly changing world.

Thank you very much for considering our request. We look forward to your positive
response.

Sincerely yours,

ANA ANTEL
Studen cruitment Officer

E
Director Président
Office of Institutional Advancement
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